
 

 

Dear Sedgemoor Neighbors, 
 
We are pleased to announce our pool will open Saturday, June 13 at 9am. Be advised that any 
public location where people are present provide an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19. We 
cannot guarantee you will not be exposed at the pool. To comply with NC Phase-2 guidance, we 
must abide by specific safety practices to keep the pool open this summer. Please read the 
following closely: 
 

 Only Sedgemoor residents and their immediate family members are to use the pool. No 
other guests will be allowed at this time. 

 Use of the pool and all of its facilities is at your own risk. 
 The pool and bathrooms will be cleaned and disinfected each morning prior to opening. 
 The pool is open from 9am – dusk. 
 A maximum of 5 people are allowed in the pool at any time. 
 A maximum of 15 people are allowed in the pool area (which includes the pool).  
 Bring your own chairs, mats, towels, toys, etc. Take them with you when you leave. 
 Everyone must sign in and out on the clipboard by the telephone.  
 Residents and immediate family members must wear the Sedgemoor ID wrist band at all 

times. If more are needed, contact Lisa Roberts at lisaccr4@gmail.com and indicate the 
number needed. 

 Bring your own cleaning supplies (disinfectant wipes) to clean your hands and all 
surfaces you have touched (sink faucet handles, the gate, for example). 

 Use the shower only if necessary and clean afterwards. 
 The pool will not be available for reserved parties this summer. 

These restrictions will be reviewed and revised when NC moves into Phase-3. 

If you have any of the symptoms associated with COVID-19, please avoid the pool. 

Compliance with the guidance provided in NC Phase-2 is required to keep the pool open for our 
residents. 

 

Thank you, 

Sedgemoor Board of Directors 
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